
Electronic Announcement Sheet for 

AUGUST 3-9, 2020 

OUR SAVIOUR LUTHERAN CHURCH 

120 S. Henry St., Green Bay, WI 54302 

Phone: (920) 468-4065 Website: oslc-gb.org 
 

We are excited that OSLC is now open for in-house worship! We will 

continue to hold services as described below until such time as a change is 

warranted or prudent. Check the website for possible changes. 

 

 

BUILDING ACCESS 

Office Hours – Michelle is in the office from 8 to noon and 12:30pm to 

4:30pm Monday – Friday. Call (920) 468-4065 or email (info@oslc-gb.org).  

  

Do not arrive more than 20 minutes prior to worship. We will have one exit 

and entry point at the main doors under the overhang. We ask that you sign 

up on our website (oslc-gb.org – click on events then select the service date 

and time). For those without computer access, feel free to call the church 

office to register. Properly worn masks will be required while in the building 

(except for those age 2 and under). We welcome to worship those that do not 

register ahead, however, you will be asked to register at the door for possible 

follow-up contact. 

 

SCRIP can be purchased in the office. To reduce the time for an exchange of 

cards and payment, please CALL (920) 468-4065 or send an email with your 

order. Cards will be pulled, and an amount provided to you for bringing a 

check or cash. Only exact change can be accepted. SCRIP will not be 

available for sale at the Welcome Center on Sunday mornings. 

 

 

ETERNAL FLAME 

The Eternal Flame for the month of August is sponsored by Dave Johnson 

and Marcia Heise in loving memory of their parents. 

 

https://oslc-gb.org/
mailto:info@oslc-gb.org


WHO IS SERVING AT OSLC THIS WEEK 
 

Date   Time   Usher   Elder 

August 6  12:15am  Shirley K  n/a 

August 6  6:30pm  Dave H  John C 

August 9  7:45am  Greg J  Mike S 

August 9  10:45am  Mike C  Paul C 

 

 

SERVANTS NEEDED 

Due to high risk factors, many of our faithful servants are unable to continue 

working as ushers. If you are willing to work with an usher team for any of 

our current in-house worship services, please call Michelle in the church 

office.  We welcome those who have not ushered in the past including those 

who are only temporarily available during this time. 

 

Assistance with cleaning the church between services on Sundays is also 

needed. Feel free to contact Head Trustee, Mike Hinz, at (920) 328-3080, if 

interested in training for this important task. 

 

 

LWML and MITE BOXES – Dear LWML mite box supporters: We have 

found a way of getting our mites turned in so we can support our mission 

grants. This is very important if we are to meet our mission grant goals. 

Michelle is willing to take your mites; please have them in a plastic bag and 

she will deposit them in our collection bucket. Simply bring your mites to 

the doors under the canopy or put them in the mailbox, call Michelle, and 

she will come get them from you or pick them up from the mailbox. We are 

extending the date and will take the mites in to be counted on the afternoon 

of Monday, August 17 so please have your mites to Michelle by noon that 

day.  As this is an ongoing collection, PLEASE CONTINUE TO FILL 

YOUR MITE BOXES. Thank you for all you do to support the mission 

work of LWML!    

 

 

 



PASTORAL VISITS 

For those who are at risk or unable to attend worship at Our Saviour, we 

continue to offer to you a pastoral visit with prayer and/or The Lord’s 

Supper at the door. Please call the church office at (920) 468-4065 to make 

your request. The Pastor can also call you on the phone…just ask. 

 

 

NEW MEMBER CLASS / FAITH REFRESHER OFFERED 

We have scheduled our next two New Member Classes. If you are interested 

in becoming a member of Our Saviour or getting a ‘faith refresher’, please 

add one of these groups of Wednesday dates to your calendar; all classes are 

from 6-7:30pm. Please RSVP to attend either class group. 

September 9, 16, 23, 30  Oct 7 (Oct 14 makeup) 

January 13, 20, 27   Feb 3, 10 (Feb 16 makeup) 

 

 

CURRENT EVENTS 

All livestream events are recorded and can be viewed from our website, 

YouTube and Facebook. 

 

Online Streaming Worship Opportunities 

 Sundays at 9:15am 

 

 Online Bible Study Opportunities 

        Sundays at 8:00 am and 10:30 am 

  

Online Prayer Opportunities 

        12-12:15pm Monday thru Wednesday 

 

Upcoming In-House Worship Opportunities 
Note: Communion will be served at all services. We are unable, however, to offer  

Gluten Free or non-alcoholic options at this time. 
 

 August 6 – 12:15pm and 6:30pm  Aug 9 – 7:45am and 10:45am 

 August 13 – 12:15pm and 6:30pm  Aug 16 – 7:45am and 10:45am 



ALTAR FLOWER SIGN UP 

We are once again asking you to sign up to beautify the Altar with flowers. 

Please call the office at (920) 468-4065 to select your week. Many dates are 

available. 

 

 

OSLC WEBSITE 

Please type in www.oslc-gb.org to go directly to the website. Using a search 

engine link like Google may not connect correctly to the new site. 

 

ONLINE REGISTRATION: To sign up to attend an in-house worship 

service on our website, click on ‘Events’ and then select the date and time of 

the service. You may also call the office no later than Wednesday for 

Thursday or Friday at noon for Sunday. Our capacity is limited to 75 

persons per service. 

 

Scroll to the bottom of the oslc-gb.org website home page to download the 

OSLC app from Google Play or App Store. 

 

Send in a prayer request online! Click on ministries and then prayer, scroll 

down and fill in the information to share. Prayer requests can also be 

accepted by phone call or email to the office. 

 

For items on the previous site, click ‘Legacy Site’ on the home page. 

 

 

OFFERINGS 

An offering basket will be available for your gifts on your way in or out of 

the Sanctuary on in-house worship days. We will not ‘pass the plate’. 

 

When mailing gifts, send to 120 S. Henry Street, Green Bay, WI 54302.  

Include one offering envelope or write your envelope number on the check. 

No envelope number…nothing special needed. Offerings can also be given 

online from the website – oslc-gb.org – as a one-time gift or automated, 

periodic withdrawals.  



COUPONS 

If you are saving coupons for our adopted military base in Japan, we ask that 

you cut and sort them if you are able. (If you provide coupon sheets, we will 

cut/sort them.) Here are some tips for the best result: 

 

 Expiration dates must be included (not cut off) 

 Coupons should have an expiration date on or after June 30 

 Coupons for a specific store (Target, Walmart, etc.) are not needed 

 Sort as ‘food’ or ‘non-food’ – fitness-protein bars/drinks sold in the 

  ‘health/wellness/pharmacy’ store area are non-food 

 Place coupons in an envelope or zip bag labeled ‘food’ or ‘non-food’ 

 Deliver to church or mail for receipt no later than September 1 

 

Please note that we will continue to accept coupons in the future. The 

September 1 deadline is for the current coupons to be mailed in a timely 

manner. The next deadline will be November 1 for coupons with an 

expiration date on or after August 31, 2020. 

 

 

HELP YOUR NEIGHBOR 

With the re-opening, we are happy to again receive the following items in 

our normal collection area: 

 Non-perishable food for Manna for Life 

 Stamps for LWML (leave a ¼” edge around the stamp) 

 Coupons for our Military base in Japan – see previous item 

 Plastic bags for making mats 

 Empty ink cartridges 

 Items for Green Bay Trinity (place in coupon drawer): 

  Coke Points (from bottles, 12/24 pack cartons and overwraps) 

  Box Tops for Education 

 

If you are not yet comfortable with coming to worship but have any of the 

items above to donate, we can arrange for a ‘door drop’. Just come to the 

South door (by the gym) and use the call button to notify the office that you 

have left a bag by the mailbox. 



CONFIRMATION REGISTRATION 

Online registrations are due Monday, August 10. Returning and new 

students needs to register. Questions can be directed to the church office: 

(920) 468-4605 or info@oslc-gb.org. 

 

 

STAY CONNECTED 

To request a copy of the following, contact the church office to receive by 

postal mail or email. These items will not be available for pick up on in-

house worship dates: 

 

Portals of Prayer (Small and Large Print available July-Sept 2020) 

The Voice (current issue is August 2020) 

Church Council Minutes (most recent is July 13, 2020) 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 

Limited Openings at NEW Lutheran High 

If you are looking for full-time face to face instruction for your son or 

daughter on campus this school year, NEW Lutheran High School is 

offering that to all students in the Green Bay metro area.  Limited seats are 

available in 9th, 10th and 11th grades.  Please call (920) 471-5754 for more 

information or to schedule a visit. 

 

Blazer Open at Thornberry Creek 

The Blazer Open is set for Wednesday, September 16th. Proceeds go towards 

athletics at NEW Lutheran High School. The outing is filling fast so reserve 

your foursome today at www.newlhs.com or call the school: (920)469-6810. 

 

 

WEDDING 

On Saturday, August 15, at 1pm, Abigail Kirchman will marry Timothy 

Good in the OSLC Sanctuary. The rehearsal will be at 4pm on Friday. 

 

 

mailto:info@oslc-gb.org
http://www.newlhs.com/

